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Dear Parents, Carers and Families 
 
Reminder: School will be closed on: 
Monday, 1 May 2023 – May Bank Holiday and 
Monday, 8 May 2023 Bank Holiday for the Coronation of King Charles III. 
 
Thank you so much for your amazingly generous support with our Sponsored Spell 2023. 
Together we have so far raised £4001.20 – phenomenal! Thank you so much for your 
support – all funds raised will go towards our much-anticipated Family Day which this year 
marks the 70th birthday of Newcomen Primary School – first opened in 1953.  Please can 
we ask that any remaining sponsor money be brought in next week.  Thank you so very 
much. 

 
 Well done to our school football team who won 3–1 at home against New Marske Primary 

on Monday.  . 
 
Our Reception children have been collecting for our local foodbank at Newcomen Church 
and delivered their donations on Tuesday this week.   
The foodbank are also collecting tinned pet food to donate to our local elderly residents. If 
you would like to donate, please take your donation to Newcomen Church, Troutbeck 
Road, Redcar. Thank you for your generous donations; it is so important to support our 
local community. 
 
Well done to Daniel Bruce for stopping to save a hedgehog on the way to school on 
Thursday. 
 
Our Year 6 are collecting Aptamil tins (any size) for their Enterprise this year. Any 
donations will be gratefully received. 
 
Our birthday children for this week are: Kye Brotton, Jack Martin, Reggie Kelley,  
Ajai Kennedy, Olivia Baltrukevica and Emilie Kirk.  Many happy returns to you all. 
 
Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure): Lydia Coates, Cody Lamb and 
Jensen Raine. 
 
Home Reading award: 
100 times: Poppy-Jane Golden.  
Well done to you all.  Keep reading and enjoying!   
Remember reading gives you knowledge and knowledge is power! 
 
 
 
 

http://newcomenprimary/


Our Headteacher’s award this week is for Being a Good Human Being: Milo Elvis,  
Cohen Gray, Reggie Kelly, Mila Harrison, Annie Brown, Abigail Gent, Archie Coaker,  
Aria Furnell, Alfie Nicholson, Ayana Stonehouse, Stuart Hobday, Martha Dolman, 
Mark Kuzhel, Olie Rugg, Parker Fawcett and Maria Iakovou. 
 
Out of School Achievements:  
Harrison Lamb – Rugby one year attendance award; 
William Hobday – Redcar Town U9’s Royal Blues Man of the Match; 
Matilda Allinson – Gymnast of the Month; 
Xavier Kirk – Learn to Swim stage 4 and Rainbow Distance 20 meters. 
 
Class attendance this week goes to Mr Evans class with 99.1%.  Well done Class 1! 
 
Tidiest cloakroom: Mrs Wing’s class. Well done Class 10! 
 
Best kept toilets: Year 5 boys and girls.  Well done Classes 11 & 12! 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and take care 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 
Our Y6 pupils will be having their SATs week commencing Tuesday, 9 May 2023.   

They have worked so hard and deserve to do really well.  

Good luck to our wonderful Y6 children! 💜 💛 

 

 


